
 
 

Smart Wonders School 
UKG 

 

Saturday, 7th October 2023                                                                              SWS/ ACD/2023-24/59 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

We at SWS believe in the holistic development of young minds. To develop and enhance confidence, eloquence 

and oratory skills in our students, a Show and Tell activity will be conducted on Friday, 20 th October 2023.It is our 

constant endeavour, to provide a platform to our children where they can hone their speaking skills.  The topic is 

“Community Helpers” and the students can dress up and are expected to speak 4-5 lines. 

 

The criteria for grading: 

• Content  

•  Props                                                                                                              

• Confidence  

 

We look forward to your whole hearted cooperation in making this an enriching experience for our children. 

 

  Warm Regards 

 

 

  Poonamjit Kaur 

  Principal 


